
Motion PDC183-2024 

1. That the report from Carolyn Crozier, Carolyn Crozier, Strategic Leader, Project 

Management, to the Planning and Development Committee Meeting of October 

21, 2024, re: 2024 Fee Changes for Development Applications (Tariff of Fees 

By-law with Respect to Planning and other Municipal Applications – By-law 

85-96, as amended), be received; 

2. That staff be directed to undertake a review of fees associated with Committee of 

Adjustment applications and report back to Council thereon. 

3. That Schedule A to the Tariff of Fees By-law with respect to Planning and Other 

Municipal Applications By-law 85-96, as amended, be amended to reflect the fee 

changes as set out in Attachment A of this report, to be effective following 

Council ratification for November 1, 2024; and 

4. That the delegation from Peter Simcisko, Watson and Associates Economists 

Ltd., re: 2024 Fee Changes for Development Applications (Tariff of Fees By-law 

with Respect to Planning and other Municipal Applications – By-law 85-96, as 

amended) to the Planning and Development Committee Meeting of October 21, 

2024, be received. 

 


